

Concrete Service Company Attn: Mr. Eric Brokmeyer 130 Builders Blvd. Fayetteville, North Carolina 28302

Dear Eric;

I would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your efforts in providing Shamrock with concrete for the numerous concrete paving projects we have installed at Ft. Bragg the last several years. The timely completion and success of our projects depend on a constant supply of a good consistent mix which your company repeatedly supplies us with. You and your staff are always available to see that our project managers have everything in place for successful pours.

Shamrock appreciates your commitment and the services that Concrete Service Company provides to us and we look forward to the next project with your company.

Sincerely;

SHAMROCK INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION

Rick Walters Vice-President